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KENOSHA – The City of Kenosha has issued a snow emergency beginning at 7 p.m. Friday,

January 12, due to predicted heavy snow in weather forecasts for Friday and overnight into

Saturday morning. Parking is prohibited on all streets in the City of Kenosha during a snow

emergency and parking is always prohibited on designated snow routes when snow or sleet

accumulates to a depth of two inches in any 24 hour period.

Director of Public Works Brian Cater stated that a major issue will be fighting the plummeting

temperatures and staying ahead of them, as temperatures are expected to be at 20 degrees

by early Saturday evening and continuing to fall during the overnight hours.

“We will be putting great effort into getting our roads cleared to prevent material freezing

before we cannot get it off the road,” Cater said.

He anticipates the snow emergency will end at 11 p.m. Saturday, but the City will cancel the

snow emergency as soon as clean up is completed.

The City will allow overnight parking in designated downtown and uptown City parking lots to

ease the burden of finding parking during the snow emergency. The downtown parking lots

are located on 54th Street between Sixth and Seventh Avenues and the parking structure at



56th Street and Eighth Avenue. Parking will not be allowed in reserved spaces without proper

identification. The uptown parking lots are located on 22nd Avenue between 56th and 57th

Street and the lot north of 56th Street. To see a map, visit

https://www.kenosha.org/departments/public-works/seasonal-operations.

Stay up to date on snow emergency and parking information during a winter storm: by

listening to WLIP AM 1050, watching Channel 25 on Spectrum Cable, calling the City's

24-hour hotline at 262.653.4074, checking for a yellow banner on the City website, checking

City social media (Twitter, Instagram or Facebook) and through the City’s mass notification

system, AlertSense.

https://twitter.com/city_of_kenosha
https://www.instagram.com/city_of_kenosha/
https://www.facebook.com/Kenoshapolice/
https://public.alertsense.com/SignUp/?regionid=1489

